
  
  
  
  

  The ASE Received a Student Delegation from the Al-Zaytoonah
University of Jordan 

  

 

  

 

  January 07, 2020  

Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) has received a student delagation from Business Faculty/ Accounting
Dept at Al-Zaytoonah University of Jordan, within a field visit to the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE),
on Tuesday, the 7th of Jan. 2020. In this respect; Dr. Malak Al- Jazzazi, from the Media and
Communication Department at the ASE has delivered an presentation about the ASE score of
business in addition to the recent developments and projects of the ASE, and Ms. Haneen Mubarak
From Listing Department presented a brief about E-Disclosure using eXtensible Business Reporting
Language (XBRL) that applied on Jordan Capital Markets institutions and the advantages of XBRL
System.

 At the end of the lecture, we opened questions to the students that are related to the XBRL system
in particular and  the ASE in general 
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